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Dear Mrs. Perry, The Honorable President Holmes, The Honorable Secretary Garret, The    

Honorable Treasurer Kim, and all other Honorable members of Academic Senate,   

   

   

           I have resigned due to personal issues and other reasons. I hope to someday come    

Back to BCSGA and possibly be 2nd on Academic Senate again. Sitting on Academic Senate was    

A great experience and very informative. I am hoping some way I can my name thing we each   

Have in front of us at meetings from someone to keep as a momento. I really loved being on Academic 

Senate and hate to leave. I hope everyone is doing well. Maybe I’ll have one of you as a professor soon. 

This is the last time I will be using this letterhead to address any members of SGA and/or Academic 

Senate. I will always remember the big things that went on in the meetings. I hope you all are doing 

well. I am no longer senator #01. 


